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Thank you Mr. President,
The Republic of Macedonia welcomes the Delegation of Bosnia and Herzegovina lead by HE Mr. Miladin Dragicevic, Deputy Minister for Human Rights and Refugees and we would to thank them for the comprehensive presentation of their report today. 
We acknowledge the commitment of Bosnia and Herzegovina to the UPR process and the various activities and measures undertaken by the Government with a view to implement the recommendations from the first UPR cycle. 

We commend Bosnia and Herzegovina for extending a standing invitation to all Special procedures soon after the recommendations made to the country in the first UPR cycle, as well as for ratifying several international human rights instruments during the reporting period.

We note with appreciation the progress made in addressing the housing needs of Roma, and we would welcome further details about the efforts that are being taken in the areas of education, health and employment of Roma.

We welcome the action plan on the implementation of Security Council resolution 1325 (2000) on women and peace and security, as well as the Action Plan for Children (2011–2014) and we would appreciate further information regarding its implementation.

In conclusion, the Republic of Macedonia would like to recommend that Bosnia and Herzegovina expedites the establishment of its National Preventive Mechanism, in accordance with its obligations under the Optional Protocol to the United Nations Convention against Torture.
Thank you, Mr. President. 
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